Oregon Society of Periodontists

2015 Membership Dues

In 2014 the Oregon Society of Periodontists hoped to provide you with meetings both informative and beneficial to your practice. The meetings were also intended to offer you the opportunity to meet and share ideas with colleagues. The OSP welcomes your feedback and suggestions for meetings and ways to improve its meetings and membership.

The OSP is a small group that relies on your financial contribution through dues as well as your desire to support the profession by meeting with peers on a regular basis to hear and discuss relevant topics and cases.

We appreciate your support and look forward to seeing you at our first meeting in February.

With the new year brings new leadership. A special thanks to Matt Hoidal for his hard work the past two years.

2015 Officers

Presidents: Laurissa Champion & Sarah Nguyen Vice President: Michael Matsuda

Secretary/treasurer: Nicole Oliveras

We are updating our records so please fill out the form completely. Send the bottom portion of this page and a check made payable to The OSP or bring payment to the February meeting.

Business

Dr:		Most communication will by by email. Where
	State, zip:	
Phone:	Fax:	Office personnel email(list below)
Email:		Name:
Home		email:
Street:		
	State, zip:	For direct mailings, which location do you
Phone:	Fax:	prefer?
Email:		☐ Business ☐ Home

Fee Schedule

Full Active: \$250 _____ Retired/Life member: \$125 ____

Periodontal residents do not pay memberships dues, but receive a discounted fee for each meeting. Please fill out and return the form so the OSP has your contact information.

Please mail form and payment to:

The OSP c/o Nicole Oliveras 2201 NE 61st Ave Portland, OR 97213